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Ref: OIA-2024/25-0618 
 
Tēnā koe  
 
Official Information Act request: All correspondence between the Governor 
General, the Queens and Kings of England and Te Runanga Kohuiarau 
 
Thank you for your Official Information Act (the Act) request received on 28 January 
2025. You requested: 
 

“Is it possible to request a copy of all correspondence between The Governor 
General, the Queens and Kings of England and Te Runanga Kohuiarau?” 

 
Response to your request 
The Department of Prime Minister and Cabinet (DPMC) does not hold any 
correspondence between the Governor-General and Te Runanga Kohuiarau or 
between the Sovereign and Te Runanga Kohuiarau. As such I must refuse your 
request under section 18(e) of the Act on the basis it does not exist or, despite 
reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot be found.  
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to investigate and review my decision under 
section 28(3) of the Act. 
 
This response will be published on DPMC’s website during our regular publication 
cycle. Typically, information is released monthly, or as otherwise determined. Your 
personal information including name and contact details will be removed for 
publication.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Rachel Hayward 
Clerk of the Executive Council 
  




